
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parking proposals 
for your street 
A formal consultation for parking proposals 

for Kimpton Park Way is taking place. 

We are proposing a School Keep Clear (operating Monday-

Friday 8am-9.30am and 2.30pm-4pm) at the pedestrian 

entrance to Brookfield Primary Academy due to obstructive 

parking causing safety concerns. 

The consultation closes on 27 March 2025. 

To comment, you can either: 

● View the proposals and respond online or 

● Write to Parking Strategy Review, Highways & Transport, 

Civic Offices, St. Nicholas Way, Sutton, SM1 1EA. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


